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Cathedral Center is honored to have been selected as a 2020 Bezos Day 1 Families Fund award recipient! 
The Day 1 Families Fund supports organizations that are making measurable progress on family 
homelessness, and we are excited to be included among them. Cathedral Center plans to use this 
generous investment over a five-year period to support new programs such as children’s programming 
and connecting families to housing faster.  

“Thanks to the Day 1 Families Fund, Cathedral Center will be able to grow programs and services that 
make a transformative difference in the lives of families in Milwaukee who face homelessness,” said 
Donna Rongholt-Migan, Executive Director of CCI. 

We thank the Day 1 Families Fund for their support and look forward to continuing to serve and provide 
stability for families in our community, especially as we all recover from the uncertainty caused by the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
For more information, visit www.BezosDayOneFund.org/Day1FamiliesFund. 
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Contact Cathedral Center:   
Ellen Kendall, Director of Resource Development 
414-831-0394, ext. 2127 

  ekendall@cathedral-center.org   
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